





































Tillamook County Library News



Now Offering Library Express

We are returning to a Library Express model of 15 minute visits to help slow the spread of Covid 19. You may come in for 15 minutes to pick up holds, pick out a book, or use a computer to print something. Masks worn over the nose and mouth are REQUIRED on all patrons 5 and older. This will take effect immediately until further notice and will be evaluated weekly by the county commissioners. We are happy to offer you curbside pickup if you would like. Please call 503-842-4792 to arrange a pickup. And please, come and see us. We don't think a virus should stop anyone from being able to read and think and explore and learn and get creative.

Tillamook Libraries Helping with PPE Distribution



As we've done in the past, the library is helping out the health department by being a PPE distribution point to various businesses in the county. The photo above was taken inside the blimp hanger when we picked up the most recent van-load of supplies. Since the library is so easily

accessible and EVERYONE knows where it is in each town, this is a simple way we can help the cause. Small business are being alerted that they can get masks and cleaning supplies at any of the library branches right now. Businesses with 100 employees or less will be notified in each community.

Library staff member, Laurie, is pictured (right) as she helps unpack some of the supplies we will be distributing.



Library Park Progress



The Library park is coming along! The guys from North Coast Lawn have been adding wall features the last few weeks, and it's looking good!



Tillamook County Library

1716 3rd St. Tillamook, Oregon 97141 (503) 842-4792

tillabook.org/